
 

 

2024 Uniform Information 
 
Our Outlaws Rep program uniforms are procured and distributed by MVP in Langley. Each 
rep player is provided with a single black jersey by AMFA. It's important to note that this 
jersey remains the property of AMFA and must be returned to the association at the 
conclusion of the rep season. 
 
To ensure the return of the jersey, every player is required to provide a post-dated cheque 
for August 1, 2024, amounting to $125. In the event that the jersey is not returned by 
August 1st, the provided cheque will be cashed. 
 
Additionally, our association offers a variety of uniform styles for rep teams to purchase as 
a collective through the MVP online store. Please remember that only gear approved by 
the association is permitted both on the field and in the stands. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact our Stacey our Manager of 
Uniforms at stacey.richmond@amfa.ca 
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